(Representative’s Name)
(Address)
Dear (Representative’s Name),
As your constituent I am contacting you today to express my support for HR 4148, The Humane Cosmetics Act. I am also asking, as your constituent, that you consider lending your voice and cosponsoring this very important piece of legislation. This vital legislation will end the cruel and unnecessary practice of testing cosmetic products and ingredients on animals. There are many non-animal alternative methods of testing available that companies can use as well as the option to formulate new products with the thousands of ingredients that have already been proven safe. There is absolutely no need to continue to test these products on animals.

The European Union, Israel and India, have all recently banned the use of animals in cosmetic testing and some U.S. companies have already made changes to their testing practices in order to comply with these new laws. It is time the United States laws reflect these much needed changes.
I hope that you will consider adding your name to the list of cosponsors who have already given their support of H.R. 4148 and help to bring an end to this unnecessary practice.     
Thank you for your time and attention to this very important piece of legislation.
Respectfully,
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(Address)
(Phone)
(email)
